
Newsletter 

 Summer 2013 

FOKAS Class Representatives 

Nursery : Manish Patel 

Recep :   Harsha Siyani & Daksha Ruda 

Year 1 :   Bhav Kanbi & Dinta Lakhani 

Year 2 :   Raj Thaker & Kavita Rama 

Year 3 :   Chetan Shah 

Year 4 :   Roshni Ladva & Majula Vekaria 

Get in Touch 

We welcome suggestions & ideas from all parents. 

If you have any queries or concerns then please get in touch with us. info.fokas@gmail.com or  

call Chet on 07956556369 

As a PTA we are there to represent the parents/ carers of our children at Krishna Avanti Primary School 

Book & Cake Sale Event  
We would like to convey our thanks and appreciation to all who kindly donated their 

unwanted books. We had a great selection of books and together with the Cakes & Savories 

it was an afternoon enjoyed by parents/ carers and the children. We are pleased to inform 

you that we managed to raise £325.20 from this event. 

Forthcoming Events 

10 May – Krishna Avanti’s Got Talent 

15 June – Little Krishna’s Sponsored Walk  

13 July – Summer Fete 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This is the 2nd Newsletter provided by FOKAS and we are aiming 

to give you as much information on our progress and what we are 

planning to do. 

The last event was the Cake & Book Sales which attracted a large 

crowd and was successful, we do hope to have events such as 

these throughout the year. 

Upcoming events include the Little Krishna’s Sponsored walk, 

where we would like the children along with their parents/ carers 

to walk and create awareness about the school within the local 

community.  This will allow FOKAS to fulfil some of the requests 

made by the children. 

We also have the annual Summer Fete.  This event is loved by 

the children and we request that parents come forward and 

support us in making this a huge success! 

Chet Shah (FOKAS Chairman) 

 

Little Krishna’s Sponsored Walk 

 

This exciting family event is being held to create local awareness 

and raise funds to support the school to purchase a Mini Bus !! 

This will allow classes to have many more educational visits to 

further extend learning. 

We do require volunteers !!! 

Please come forward and support via your class reps. 

If you have a business and are able to sponsor us then please 

contact Chetan or Binay. 

 
 

 

Annual Summer fete 

Let’s make this event Bigger and Better !!! 

In order to achieve this we do need the following from the  

parents/cares: 

•Volunteers           * Food Donations         * Rent a Stall 

 

Charity Status 

FOKAS is now a registered charity and we are 

able to benefit from tax incentives via Gift Aid 

If your business can offer charity support, then 

please inform them about FOKAS.  We will 

provide any details necessary upon your 

request 

Comments and Suggestions !! 

We have now put a comments and 

suggestions box which is left in Reception.  

If you have any suggestions for future 

events or how our members can support the 

school,  then please fill in the slip and post 

this into the box.  Forms are available 

outside the school office. 

Krishna Avanti’s Got Talent 

 
FOKAS will be selling refreshments & savories during this event. 

We look forward to seeing you all there to celebrate the amazing 

talent of our pupils. 

mailto:info.fokas@gmail.com

